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The Club and the new committee has been working tirelessly 

in preparation for what should be a very exciting season. 

 

It is exciting to announce that the club will take part in the 

Country Living Homes T20 competition this season which is a 

great opportunity to expose our club to other Associations in 

the State and also the rare opportunity to play on Adelaide 

Oval should the A Grade be successful in making the Grand 

FInal. 

 

At the AGM earlier in the year the club established a new 

Committee with some fresh faces! Thank you to Barry 

Appleton for his fantastic efforts over the last few years as 

President who decided not to re-nominate for the position for 

the upcoming season. The club would also like to thank 

outgoing and long standing committee member Robbo for his 

great services and also Gordon Evans for his role as Treasurer 

last season.

 

Report by Tyson Roling



Now is a good time to also confirm that Life Member Travis Wordsworth will once again Coach the Senior Men's for the 
2018/19 season along with Stuart Stratfold as Assistant Coach. The results that our seniors had last season is a testament to 
the commitment of both Trav, Stu and the entire squad. Any players who are looking for advice on their game should 
definitely pick the brains of these two!
 
In addition, Andrew Caldwell will continue coaching the senior women's squad for the 2018/19 season who has seen 
remarkable success over the last few seasons and we are very excited to see how Andrew and the squad will go this season.
 
The senior men's pre-season training begins on Thursday 6th September at 6:30pm at the Mega Courts Windsor Gardens 
and will continue every Thursday in September.  Everyone is welcome to attend and we certainly encourage any new 
players who are interested. Training will begin at the club on Tuesday 2nd October with the season launch on Thursday 
4th October in preparation for round 1 on the 6th October.
 
Over the last few years we have been fortunate enough to have some English imports play for the club who have made 
great contributions on and off the field and have all had great experiences with us. In saying that, we are delighted to 
announce the club has been successful in securing 22 yo Bexley CC batsman George Haley for the upcoming season. By 
all reports he is a great lad and a highly talented cricketer, so please make him feel welcome when he arrives and give 
him an enjoyable and memorable stay.  
 
FInally, Junior Registration Day is Friday 31st August from 4:30pm - 6:30pm at the club where registrations will be taken 
for the following grades:
U10 - Shaun O'Connor (coach)
U12 - Wayne Frederik (coach)
U14 - Kym Hartog (coach)
U17 - Nick Skewes (coach)
 
If you ever need to contact the club you can contact Tyson Roling, Secretary, on parahillscc.secretary@gmail.com or 
0435 865 325

For season 2018/19 it is important that we 
acknowledge the people who work behind the 
scenes voluntarily to run this club:
 
Executive Committee
President -          Domenic Decrea
Vice President -  Mason RIckard
Secretary -          Tyson Roling
Treasurers -         Rachael Savage and Sarah Neal
 
General Committee
Nick Skewes
Travis Wordsworth
Peter Box
Barry Appleton
Megan Ramsay
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